From: John Emery

To: Beags. Tauren R - DNR

Cc: Don Brittnacher (Don.Brittnacher@omnni.com); Sellwood, Alyssa A - DNR; Terry Fox; Adam Olinski
Subject: Vapor Mitigation system installed in Algoma

Date: Thursday, June 22, 2017 4:31:58 PM

Tauren - Our system was installed today and is up and running. We only needed two suction
points as communication from the living area was good without the need for a third suction
point. Adam Onlinski from A-1 Vacuum & Radon will be preparing the installation &
communication testing report which I will send to you when it's ready.

More later,
John
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